
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We welcome the opportunity to meet prospective students and their 

parents/carers at Tor Bridge High. 
  
Come to our Open Evening on Tuesday 24th September, between 4:30pm and 7:30pm, 
to find out what makes our school such a special place.  You will have the opportunity to 
hear from our Headteacher, Tracy Stephenson.  You can also tour the school and see 
fantastic facilities and - most importantly - meet members of staff as well as some of our 
fabulous students. 
  
The Headteacher talks will take place at 5:00pm and 6.00pm and you will be able to tour 
the school either with a guide or independently – don’t worry, everything will be 
signposted and you will be given a map! 

  
We will also run a series of Open Mornings between 9:30am to 
10.45am, on the 1st-3rd or 7th-10th October. Please book a tour 
using the QR code below and arrive at the school reception from 
9:15am. Both parents/carers and students are welcome to attend 
our Open Mornings. 
  
 
 


